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July 21, 2014 MiSSo :
Service o1 Public

Mr. Morris Woodruff, Secretary, Missouri Public Service Commission - Commxssion

Missouri Public Service Commission

Suite 900

Post Office Box 360

Jefferson City, Missouri 65201
Dear Mr. Woodruff:

I am appalled at your behavior in regards to my case EC 2013-0521. You allowed your
employees to treat me with a lot of disrespect. You out rightly discriminated against me because
of my disability, my race, my indigent status, and my age. You gave Mr. Daniel Jordan, former
Regulatory Judge permission to do what is called a Report and Order knowing that it would take
me time to address the issues in it. You refused to assist me in getting the rules and regulations
that your agency and Ameren Union Electric Company uses. When I told you I had a visual
problem and it would be hard to get things off of the Internet you simply ignored me. When 1 let
you know I have completed a Preliminary Response to the Report and Order you refused to look
at it and comment on it even though it is on its way to your office. You told me you would not
argue with me about the case that the members of the commission had made its decision. I am
going to make my decision and pursue legal action against those who were treating me with
disrespect, discriminating against me, and violating my constitutional rights.

Your agency along with Ameren Missouri is very discriminatory towards several groups of
people including those who happen to be African-Americans and those of us with disabilities. 1
know this is of little significance to you because you make it very apparent that you and your
company can do whatever you want due to the fact that the general public does not have a choice
in terms of utility companies.

You allowed Mr. Jordan to refuse to give me the rules and regulations so that I can fight
my case. You refused to even listen to or read the Preliminary Response that I drafted in
accordance with Mr. Jordan’s Report and Order. Not only are you an unfair man you are very
stubborn when it comes to your rules and regulations. You claim this case has gone on long
enough, but you failed to bring this to a mutually favorable resolution. I just received your
information online about not even answering the Preliminary Response to Mr. Daniel Jordan’s
Report and Order. That reaction from you does not surprise me at all. It once again shows your
attitude and your discrimination towards me. This letter is to let you know that I am going to
proceed with a Notice of an Appeal within several days, but it will be with the US District Court.




